## City of Salem, Massachusetts



## "Know Your Rights Under the Open Meeting Law, M.G.L. c. 39 §23B, and City Ordinance Sections 2-2028 through 2-2033."

The City Council Committee on	Public Health, Safety & Environme	ent coposted with the	
	Committee of the Whole		
met in the Council Chamber on	Tuesday, July 17, 2012	at6:30	P.M.
for the purpose of discussing the m	atter(s) listed below. Notice of this meeting v	vas posted on	
July 13, 2012	at10:32 A.M.	,	
	(This meeting is being recorded.)		
ABSENT WERE:	ATTENDANCE L'eggl 2	O. O. Kee	le
	SUBJECT(S)		
#410 - Authorize Peabody E	ssex Museum to obstruct portion o	f Essex St. for their	
Expansion Project			
Ducas	r-Planner prese	nted the Pr	opose
project			
1 Im Shau	project mg.	Lescribes The	2
sille to be	That and nin 1/ Le	Street WALL	Re
yelcted by	The Xtansian,	• 4 1)	<del></del>
1660	xplained in detail	e the obsti	ructi
A CASCA		· // · /	
E TIC Court	mques javont	pasking to	
enstruction in	over : suggeste	1 / Nest / Th	<u>e</u>
vousers par	Kin the Garage		
L Dungarite		,	
Cecased all	he Chief of Ali	e plans ar	d
Jeg-se-	Configuration of the second	- 1 m	

plan provides for pedestrian safety
they David Cody talked about hering
Chel Cody Spoke w The Black with
Insufe There is full undistricted acces
Roy The fire dept.
Claudia Chuber will be The Contact
Theison retheen Part & City.
C. Twill Mores for approval
- Los by C. Proven
- June
rener of al
Tole more
V P41
O Fully Decuses
Low Vote
On the motion of C. the mosting of C.
On the motion of C.  the meeting adjourned at P.M.
(Chairperson)



## City of Salem, Massachusetts Police Department Headquarters

CHIEF OF POLICE
PAUL F. TUCKER

July 16, 2012

Salem City Council Committee on Public Health, Safety and Environment Committee of the Whole 93 Washington Street Salem, MA 01970

## **Dear Council Members:**

As you know, the Peabody Essex Museum is scheduled to appear before you regarding proposed expansion plans of their downtown campus.

I have met with representatives of the museum to review any public safety concerns that the police department may have had during the demolition and construction phases.

As part of our meeting, we looked at sketches depicting the staging and construction area, as well as a table top model of the proposed new structures.

From a public safety standpoint, I am impressed with the planning and logistics that the museum staff has put together to ensure the safe passage of pedestrians as well as construction vehicles and others that traverse the area.

I have instructed Lt. Robert Preczewski to attend your meeting and be available to answer any specific concerns that a council member may raise.

Thank you for your attention in this matter and please feel free to contact me if you have any questions.

Sincerely,

Paul F. Tucker Chief of Police

Paul F Tuela